
April 27, 1973 

Miss Eliz beth A. Boyajian 
6362 Sher ood Drive 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19151 

Dear Miss Boy jian: 

We are extremely grateful for your willingness to 
be a st. vartan Steward, and for your gen ro ity 
in donating $100 in your capacity as a St ward. 
We hope this will be a beginning in establishing 
true stewardship in our Church. 

The lapel in, specially designed for our Stewards 
by the not d artist Walter Kaprielian, is attached 
to this letter. We hope you will wear it proudly 
as a ymbo of your •t wardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your t wardship 
regularly oa ch year, about which we will be in 
touch with you. 

Thank you gain, and v ry best wishes. 

Sincer ly, 

JA:aa Jack Antreassia 
enol/reo #16375 


